R. M. KLEBERG MEMBER WILLIAM P. ELLIOTT
147H DIST. TEXAS COMMITTEE ON AGRICULTURE SECRETARY

Congress of the United States sesteTaoer sscnerane
Housge of Representatives
Washington, D. €.

Septenber 19, 1940

Mr. H. F. Pape
Gregory, Texas

Dear Friend Pape:

Time does not permit more than this brief reply to
your fine letter of September 1llth.

With reference to your son Billy, it has been a real
pleasure for me to say a good word in his behalf to Mr.
J. 0. Loftin, president of the Texas College of Arts and
Industries, and I am hopeful that something may be worked
out for him,
With the very best of good wishes, I remain
Always your friend,

Richard M. Kleberg

RiKsmle



